
MEDIA RELEASE    MEDIA RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE April 23 2019 

Contact: John Iocca (Contractor for Consumers Energy) 

(517)250-4009 

 

 

 

 

Frances Road Closed for Roadway Repairs between Vassar and Irish Roads, April 

25, 2019, Richfield Township 

Richfield Township, Michigan. --- 

The Genesee County Road Commission announces that Consumers Energy will close Frances 

Road between Vassar Road and Irish Road in Richfield Township on Thursday, April 25, 2019 

between the hours of 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m., (approximately 12 hours) for gas pipeline work related 

to the Saginaw Trail Pipeline. Motorists are advised to seek an alternate route to reach their 

destination.  

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours 

 

 


